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STATE OF VERMONT

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

MONTPELIER

December 10,1919

Mrs. E. J. Parmelee,

Enosburg Falls,

Vermont.

Dear Madam:

I am herewith enclosing two copies of the

bills concerning women which were introduced at the

legislative session of 1919 - There were no bills in-

troduced in 1900 except the ones which I sent you with

the other list.

I trust that this will furnish you with the

desired information, if there is further information

which you desire, we shall be glad to forward same

upon request.

Very truly yours,

Melvin G. Morse

Librarian.

MGM/AT.


